
Environment Report for December 2nd District I Cabinet Meeting 

I haven’t accomplished much so far this year. I have been busy, but that is not a 

good excuse. 

Our clubs are doing things, but we can always do more to help our communities 

improve our environment. We only have this world to live in and we need to 

protect it and preserve it for the following generations. 

I will try to get the word out more after the first of the year. 

My apologies to DG Mike for not getting more done so far this year. 

PDG Joe Nilles.  Lionjoed2@gmail.com 

 

 

ALERT Moneys South 

There have been no requests for use of the ALERT funds so far this year. The 

balance still stands at $4537.43. I have not been past the bank to confirm, but 

have spent none. 
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